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KENT COUNTY YOUTH ORCHESTRA CELEBRATES 50 YEARS
Kent County Youth Orchestra continued its 50th anniversary celebrations last Saturday (April 6) by replaying its inaugural programme for an audience of more than 500, including some of the musicians who performed it first time round.
Featuring pieces by Weber, Holst, Haydn and Tchaikovsky, the concert mirrored KCYO’s first performance at the County Grammar School for Girls in Tunbridge Wells on August 16, 1963.

The concert, at Mote Hall, Maidstone, brought together some of the orchestra’s first members, now in their 60s, and the latest crop of the county’s young musical talent, aged between 13 and 21.

Orchestra manager Geoff Dixon said: “The concert was a great success and we were delighted to welcome former members of the orchestra as our special guests. The conductor asked them to stand and the audience gave them a round of applause.”
For further information on Kent Music’s County Groups, visit www.kent-music.com or call on 01622 691212.
Ends
PICTURE SHOWS: from left: Mark Jennings, Andrew Jones, Sarah Johnson, Marilyn Whitehead, Ana Vandepeer, Jannine Seggery, Elysia Preston Bell, Julie Bisby, Lara Bowles, Peter Walden and Robert Haggart. 
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Notes to editors

Kent Music, founded in 1948, is a registered education charity and one of the largest music education services in Europe. It delivers instrumental and vocal teaching to more than 14,000 students; employs some 200 peripatetic teachers both full-time and part-time; and organises music groups and summer schools. Kent Music is a partner in music education with Kent County Council.
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